
 

 
 

 

April 6, 2020 
  
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary  
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
 

Re:  Application to Modify Authorization for Galaxy 28; Call Sign S2160 
 File No. SAT-MOD-20191126-00141 
 

Dear Ms. Dortch:  
 
Intelsat License LLC (“Intelsat”) herein supplements its above referenced application to reduce the 
length of the license extension requested therein.  Specifically, Intelsat updates its request from 
eight (8) years to five (5) years—through July 29, 2025.  The estimated end of service life, 
assuming planned inclined orbit operations—July 2028—as well as all other information in the 
application, remains unchanged.   
 
Please direct any further questions regarding this supplement to the undersigned at 
(703) 559-6949. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Cynthia J. Grady 
Cynthia J. Grady 
Senior Counsel 
Intelsat US LLC 

 
cc: Tom Sullivan 

Jose Albuquerque  
Jay Whaley 

  
 


